
 

 
 

January 23, 2015 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess  
Secretary to the Commission 
New York State Department of Public Service 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY  12223-1350 
 

Re: Addendum to PSC No. 88 Gas 

Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 
The enclosed Addendum, issued by New York State Electric & Gas Corporation, is transmitted for 
filing in compliance with the requirements of the Public Service Commission, State of New York. 

Addendum No. 19 to SC–7 of PSC No. 88 – Gas 
Effective: February 1, 2015 

This Addendum is filed in compliance with the Statement of Policy Regarding Bypass of Local 
Distribution Companies by Large Volume Users, as stated in Case 90-G-0379 issued March 6, 1991, 
in accordance with Service Classification No. 7 of PSC 88 which requires a summary of each 
Transportation Service Agreement be appended to Schedule PSC No. 88.  The Addendum was 
updated to reflect the removal of an expired Negotiated Transportation Gas Service Agreement. 

Questions concerning this filing should be directed to Alfonso Marcello at (607) 762-4645 or me at 
(607) 762-8710. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Lori A. Cole  
Manager – Regulatory & Tariffs 
Rates & Regulatory Economics Department 

Enclosure 

Received: 01/23/2015


